
 

May 21, 2024 

 

Hunter Ridley 

Environmental Protection Specialist I 

State of Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 

Denver, CO 80203 

 

Delivered via UPS and email to hunter.ridley@state.co.us 

 

RE: Modification of P-2007-015 and P-2008-043 

 

Dear Ms. Ridley: 

 

Changes required by your letters dated May 20, 2024 are enclosed. Please contact me at (361) 

239-5449 or pluthiger@encoreuranium.com if you have any questions.  Thank you. 

 

     Sincerely, 

 
     Peter Luthiger 

Chief Operating Officer 

 

Encl.  Pg 13 P-2007-015 

 Pg 13 P-2008-043 

 






